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Primary School just like new

The renovation works conducted at the schools since the beginning of the holidays shall allow the pupils to start

the new school year in much better conditions.

The Węgrzce Wielkie Primary School becomes more and more bright from day to day. The works related to

extension of the school and renovation of the old part of the building are under way.The plasters, floors as well as

the new electric and sewerage instalations have been performed.

The fencing around the building is being finished.

The renovation works are also being conducted in the other educational buildings of the Wieliczka Municipality -

for example in the Primary School no 2, where the electric instalation has been exchanged.

The next stage of the renovation works shall include laying of the plasters,new floors and panelling. The beginning

of the new school year is being planned in thethoroughly renovated place.

The Municipality allotted almost 700 thousand PLN to this investment from its budget.

The Grammar School no1 shall be adjusted to the needs of the disabled.

It is significant, as in the past school year the pupils have started their education in two inetgrationa branches and

from September on two more are to be activated.

The smaller scale renovation works are being performed in almost all the educational institutions of the

municipality, so right from September on the children may start their education in the most favourable

surroundings.


